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Dear Trade Partners, 

Effective 01May21, all passengers travelling to Pakistan will 
have to submit complete information through the PassTrack 
App prior to commencement of travel to Pakistan. Additionally, 
requirement of submission of Health Declaration Form will 
cease from 01May21. 

As advised by Pakistan Civil Aviation, this is mandatory 
requirement and no exceptions in this regard shall be allowed.   

Kindly inform all your passengers travelling to Pakistan to 
submit information/data through PassTrack App.  

  

 
 

    


